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Attention:  To whom jt may concemn

RE: LETTER OF REFERENCE - WALLY’S BACKHOE SERVICES

Both my self and the company have been working with Wally's Backhoe services for over a
decade on various municipal infrastructure projects in the Stettler area. The projects have

Levi, his crew and Support staff are very well versed in this field, and we have found them to be
very professional in their conduct with both ourselves, clients and the public. The company is
always willing to go the extra mile to satisfy the client and the public to ensure a project is
completed on time, on budget and within specification.

We have found them to be one of the most approachable and easy to work with contractors in the

Central Alberta area and would recommend them as a capable and confident infrastructure
contractor.

Yours truly,
TAGISH ENGINEERING LTD.

Steve;éreeze
Project Manager





